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From: I
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Emergency Bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 9:50:38 PM

Hi my name is Elisabeth, from_. I am a 33-year-old mother of 4.

I have seen the effects that Covid has had on the world, but more so I have seen the effects
these mandates have had on the world, and they are far worse!

Covid has been exaggerated more than what it really is and therefore have seen people all
over the planet living in fear! Covid is NOT something that needs to be taken to these
extremities! Far worse has been done in the world. We need to all stick together - not tear
each other apart because of things such as who's had Covid and who's been vaccinated and
who has their mask on, etc.

We can get through this if we stick together!

I am writing this letter because [ am AGAINST the extension of the Emergency Bill Pass.
We need to put a stop to this now! Let Covid run its thing, just like the flu did. We are not
in a state of emergency.

Please listen to the people!

From
Elisabeth Dales
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